
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
I am writing to you with an update on the careers program for year 8. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have a year 8 careers event on Thursday 12th May, 
based in the library.  
 
This will involve all students in year 8 having a one-hour session with Melissa Samuel  
(Melissa works for ADVIZA, our independent and impartial careers provider) who will look at 
the world of careers with the year group. 
The groups have been organised and the students will be told which session they will be 
attending as soon as possible. 
 
The students should all bring normal equipment and PE kit as usual. 
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to e-mail me on  
 
smaskell@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk   
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Maskell  
Careers Lead 
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